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February 19, 2015

Ministry of Welfare
Jerusalem, Israel

Re: Letter of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with absolute confidence that I recommend Seeach Sod as an organization that
caters to the needs of individuals with special needs. As a Monitor and Inspector for
the Ministry of Education, I have observed and taken record of Seeach Sod's
increasingly needed role in Jerusalem. Its development is in constant progress and
its programming is reliable.

When the Ministry of Education began working with Seeach Sod, we were
immediately impressed with the CEO, Rabbi Shimon Levy, and his devoted staff in
how they combine their passion together with their immeasurable skills in supplying
the community with comprehensive and highly competent programming.

Any organization that chooses to help support Seeach Sod is fortunate. I see how
they are leading the community with expertise and they are a key nonprofit
organization for the educational future of special needs children and adults in Israel.
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